LETTERS:  Good News Letter -- Campus Issue
Letter of Recommendation for the Teacher of the Year Award:
· Write a letter to the president of your college (look up his or her name and address) to express your appreciation of one of your instructors who has shown professionalism and dedication to his/her students. 

· You think your teacher deserves the annual “Teacher of the Year” award. 

· Use a “real” teacher

· real person = real details

· past or recent (not current)

· Be specific:

· For example, maybe the instructor always arrives early, stays late, and works very hard to give each student individual help as needed. 
· In the letter, give examples to prove your point.

· Use specific instances.

· Support each generalization or reason with a particular instance.

· Follow the book’s guidelines for a “good news letter.”

